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Safety Recall J0T (Interim J1T) – Interim Notice 

Certain 2016 – 2018 Model Year Prius 
Engine Wire Harness 

 
 
 

• Safety Recall J0T (Interim J1T) Dealer Letter now available on TIS. 
 

• When the remedy for Safety Recall J0T (Interim J1T) becomes available, the remedy for the vast majority of the 
involved vehicles will involve the application of protective tape to a portion of the engine wire harness as described 
in the remedy procedure instructions. 

  
• Toyota has already started shipping an initial quantity of the protective tape to dealerships via a third party 

shipping carrier (UPS) and these initial quantities are estimated to arrive on September 5, 2018. Please be alert 
for the arrival of these tape shipments at your dealership and please keep this tape on-hand until the remedy 
becomes available.  

 
Example picture of the protective tape: 

 

 
 
Refer to the Dealer Letter on TIS for additional information. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
TOYOTA MOTOR SALES, U.S.A., INC. 


